
Denmark Historical Society
PO Box 54
DENMARK WA 6333

email: history@denmarkwa.com.au
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Mr Dale Stewart CEO
Shire of Denmark

South Coast Highway
DENMARK WA 6333

Dear Dale

Thankyou for your time today about our lease.
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After 18 years our photocopier has died and we have had it looked at and the motor is no longer
repairable.

We have hunted around and found a model in Albany for $2800 plus GST. Currently they are worth
$3700 new but the company in Albany is prepared to discount it as we are a Historical Society.

Is there any chance that Council could assist with this. We appreciate what Council does do for us and
we only ever ask for assistance when we actually need something.

We have put in a great deal of time this year expanding the workspace at the Museum which is a
valuable asset for this community.

Yours sincerely
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Bev McGuinness

Chairperson
25 November 2015
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